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Local Nurse Practitioner Receives Award for Excellence 
 
Dayna Leavens, CPNP, has received the 2015 American Association of Nurse Practitioners Award 

for Excellence for the State of Montana.  This is a prestigious recognition of demonstrated 

excellence given annually to a nurse practitioner in each state.  Dayna will receive her award on June 

12th at the American Association of Nurse Practitioner’s national conference in New Orleans. 

 

Dayna is a Certified Pediatric Nurse Practitioner and she is highly regarded by parents for her care 

of children throughout Southwestern Montana.  Her busy schedule takes her to clinics throughout 

the area including the Ruby Valley Clinic in Sheridan where she sees patients weekly. 

 

If you would like to make an appointment for Dayna to see your child at the Ruby Valley Clinic, 

please call (406) 842-5056.   
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